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KEY DATES  TERM  1 

29/2/2024—School Athletics Day 

6/3/2024—Division Swimming 

6-8/3/2024—Grade 5 Camp 

11/3/2024—Labour Day PUBLIC 

HOLIDAY 

13/03/2024—NAPLAN Writing 

14/3/2024—NAPLAN Reading 

18/3/2024—NAPLAN               

Conventions of Language 

19/3/2024—NAPLAN Numeracy 

22/3/2024—Casual Clothes Day 

Easter Donation please 

26/3/2024—District Athletics 

Easter Raffle Drawn 

Easter Bun Orders ready 

28/3/2024—Last Day of Term 1 

Early Dismissal 2.25pm 

 

• Luke Hornstra 

• Rebecca Ross 

• Joseph Chitambo 

• Carly Hair 

• Tenielle Mizzi 

• Steven Inman 

• Melissa Van Berkel 

• Skye Casey 

• Jade Neilson-Riley 

• Megan Tyler 

• Janelle Larkin 

• Cassandra Smyth 

• Ashlee Johnson 

• Melinda Monaghan 

• Dean Gray 

 We warmly welcome the 

 2024 Grey Street Primary   

  School Council 





Lately we have had issues with students and parents riding scooters & 

bicycles in an unsafe manner—too fast and often without a helmet. 

 

When in the yard, ALL bicycles & scooters/skateboards must be 

WALKED to the Bike Shed—NOT ridden. 

 

When travelling to and from school, ALWAYS use the crossings this is 

for parents/carers and children alike. 







 

Annual privacy reminder for our school community: 

Our school collects and uses student and parent personal infor-

mation for standard school functions or where permitted by law, as 

stated in the Schools’ Privacy Policy and the Schools’ Privacy Col-

lection Notice. 

Our Photographing Filming and Recording Students describes 

how we collect and use photographs, video and recordings of stu-

dents. The policy also explains when parent consent is required 

and how it can be provided and withdrawn.  

We ask parents to also review the guidance we provide on how 

we use Microsoft 365 Google Workspace for Education safely at 

the school and what parents can do to further protect their child’s 

information. If after reviewing the guidance, you have any ques-

tions or concerns regarding your child using Microsoft 365/Google 

Workspace for Education, please contact the school. 

For more information about privacy, refer to: Schools’ Privacy Poli-

cy — information for parents. This information is also available in 

ten community languages: 

 

• Amharic 

• Arabic 

• Dari 

• Gujarati 

• Mandarin 

• Somali 

 

 

https://www.vic.gov.au/schools-privacy-policy
https://www.vic.gov.au/schools-privacy-collection-notice
https://www.vic.gov.au/schools-privacy-collection-notice
file://///10.143.228.42/Staff/Policies/Current%20Grey%20Street%20Policies/DET%20Required%20Policies/Photographing%20Filming%20and%20Recording%20Students
https://arc.educationapps.vic.gov.au/software/30
https://arc.educationapps.vic.gov.au/software/26
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/Pages/Schools-Privacy-Policy-information-for-parents.aspx
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/Pages/Schools-Privacy-Policy-information-for-parents.aspx


 

 



 

 



 





 

 


